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Dear Customer, 

 

After introducing several derivatives of the EasyPoint™ module in the last years and receiving great customer feedback, we now go 

forward and streamline our product portfolio by phasing out several modules, by newer and better parts. 

 

 

phase out modules new replacement parts 

N35P112, N35P101 N30 1) 

N40P112, N40P105 N40P107 

N50P111, N50P103 N50P105 

 

1) The phased out N35 product line is targeted solely for the mobile phone and mobile gaming segment. The new N30 
series is even smaller (8 x 8 x 1,9 mm) and much more focused on high volume mobile devices. 
Please send requests for this module to alfred.binder@ams.com.  
 
                 

We ask for your kind cooperation in phasing out of these modules: 

1.) Last Order Placement 
        For the phase out modules listed above we are pleased to accept orders until July 31, 2012.  

2.) Last Deliveries 
        Last deliveries based upon order placed in accordance with item 1.) above will have to be executed before  

        October 31, 2012 depending on the total EoL number. 

 

Please look for details and additional information of the replacement parts on: 

http://www.easypoint.com 

 

Best regards, 

 

Dietmar Gleispach 

Director of Operations  

BU Industry and Medical 

ams AG 
Tobelbader Strasse 30 
8141 Unterpremstaetten, AUSTRIA 
T. +43 3136 500-0 
F. +43 3136 500-01 
www.ams.com 
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